
 

 

 

 

 

RIVER OAKS COMMUNITY NIGHT OUT 

 

 
 

This year’s National night out, a community awareness initiative that started in 1984 to 

promote neighborhood involvement in crime prevention, foster a strong police, 

community partnership and strengthen camaraderie between neighbors is October 7th. 

2014!!  The River Oaks Police Department in conjunction with the River Oaks 

Community Center, The River Oaks Fire Department and River Oaks City Staff would 

like to announce “River Oaks Community Night Out” being held at the River Oaks 

Community center the evening of Tuesday October 7th, from 6pm to 8pm.  

 

All residents and guests are encouraged to attend. The police department will provide free 

hot dogs, hamburgers and drinks and there will be plenty of giveaways for the kids!! Use 

this opportunity to speak one on one with the police chief and his staff, get crime 

prevention tips and meet other members of your community. The River Oaks Fire 

Department will be there and the police department’s new Chevrolet Tahoe’s patrol units 

(paid for by crime control prevention district funds) will be on display! Mark your 

calendars for October 7th 2014, River Oaks Community Night Out! If you would like to 

participate in the event with a display OR if you would like to have an officer attend your 

own national night out event please contact Deputy Chief Christopher Spieldenner at 

817-626-1991 ext. 307 


